
 

 

 

June 9, 2023 

 

To:  Excelta DistribuƟon  

 

This is to inform you that the Excelta tweezer part number, 263 been temporarily disconƟnued, however 
we conƟnue to carry both the 264 and the 267 which would be considered the current alternaƟves.  
 

 

Thank you, 

Greg Johnson 
 

 


